
 

 

Urgent prayer for Shigemune Mori (2nd gen) missing at sea since Sunday 
 
Betsy Orman 
June 13, 2016 
 

 
Shigemune and Yoshi Mori 

 

Immediate prayer is needed to help find Shigemune Mori, our second generation brother who fell from 

his boat into Long Island Sound on Sunday and is still missing.  

 

This is Nathan and Debbie Loews son in law and Yoshi's husband and father of two young children with 

one on the way.  

 

The search by the police officially ended less than 24 hours after he was last seen. We are asking for 

prayer to extend this search by divers until his body is found. Please keep this in your prayers. Also 

prayers are needed for his wife Yoshi and their children.  

 

Thank you everyone. 

 

 


